
	
Leadership	Innovation	NZ	Ltd	
147	Wairakei	Avenue	
Papamoa	Beach,	3118	
	
Phone:				07‐3944464	
Mob:	 027	2895	954	
	
	
Dear	Colleagues	
	
As	many	of	you	know,	I	have	now	retired	from	the	University	of	Waikato’s	
Faculty	of	Education	as	a	Senior	Lecturer	and	Senior	Consultant	in	the	
Educational	Leadership	Centre.		
	
A	substantial	number	of	school‐based	leaders	have	encouraged	me	to	continue	
with	my	leadership	development	activities.	I	am	most	grateful	to	those	who	have	
encouraged	me.	Based	on	this	encouragement,	I	have	developed	a	new	company	
known	as	Leadership	Innovation	NZ	Ltd.	I	shall	continue	to	provide	a	focused	
leadership	education	opportunities	for	school‐based	leaders	under	this	banner.	I	
have	already	begun	and	I	have	had	a	number	of	requests	from	colleagues	to	
support	their	professional	learning.	
	
As	in	the	past,	each	consultancy	will	be	tailored	to	the	specific	needs	of	each	
school	or	person.	I	shall	be	offering	at	least	the	following	services:	
	

 Coaching	and	mentoring	of	leaders	at	various	levels	in	schools;	
 Dialogue‐based	principal	appraisals;	
 Leadership	team	appraisal	and	development;	
 Whole‐school	leadership	learning;	
 Guiding	schools	wishing	to	move	from	a	traditional	model	to	an	

innovative	or	flexible	learning	model;	
 Strategic	development	and	other	futures	thinking	projects;	
 Carefully	designed,	specific	support	programmes	in	schools.	

	
Appraisal	activities	are	designed	using	the	NZSTA	approved	model.	
	
I	shall	undertake	the	majority	of	this	work	myself.	However,	I	have	an	advisory	
and	support	panel	that	will	assist	me	in	developing	programmes.	Some	members	
of	this	panel	are	available	to	work	directly	with	school	leaders	if	it	appears	that	
this	would	be	beneficial.	



	
In	addition	to	these	one	to	one	opportunities,	I	shall	also	be	offering	three‐day	
professional	learning	series	in	Hamilton,	Tauranga	and	Rotorua.	These	will	focus	
on:	
	

 Developing	aspirant	Principals	and	senior	leaders;	
 Developing	primary	school	middle	leaders;	
 Developing	secondary	school	middle	leaders;	
 Developing	schools:	Learning	for	the	future.	

	
In	addition,	I	shall	be	facilitating	a	leadership	dialogue	for	school	principals	–	
primary,	intermediate	and	secondary	–	focusing	on:		
School	leaders:	Addressing	the	pressing	questions	in	school	development	–	
futures,	pragmatics,	ethics	and	learning.	
	
I	shall	be	providing	specific	information	on	each	of	these	early	in	Term	4	to	
facilitate	appropriate	PLD	planning	for	your	school.	
	
Should	you	require	any	further	information,	I	can	be	contacted	on	mobile		
027	2895	954	or	landline	07	39	444	64.	Correspondence	can	be	addressed	to	
147	Wairakei	Avenue,	Papamoa	Beach,	3118.	My	email	is	
jeremy@leadershipinnovationnz.co.nz.	
	
I	look	forward	to	working	with	you	in	the	future.	
	
Kind	regards	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Jeremy	Kedian	
	
Director	and	Senior	Consultant	
Leadership	Innovation	NZ	Ltd	
	
	
	
	
	


